
     ​Distance Learning at ​DHS​   
 

 

Greetings Navy Nation Families!!! On Tuesday, April 14, 2020, our Distance Learning 
opportunities will be available for our students. Students can access learning materials 
online or in paper form.  
 
If you would like a printed copy of the student activities/lessons, we will have them 
available for pickup on Tuesday, April 14, 2020, beginning at 8:30 AM until 3:30 PM. We 
ask that you call the school in advance with your request for the printed copy of learning 
materials. 
 
We ask that you pull in front of the high school, and a staff member will bring the packet 
out to your vehicle. After the work is completed, you may return the packet to the red 
dropbox/mailbox that will be located in the front, outside of the building. The return 
dropbox/mailbox will be available Monday through Friday from 8:30 AM - 3:00 PM. The 
box will be closed down each Friday at 3:00 and will not be available on weekends. 
Please feel free to call us if these hours do not work for you. 
 
Online resources are also accessible to everyone. Families with online access may find 
the Distance Learning Opportunities for DHS through each teacher’s Google Classroom. 
You may also print these resources at home. You will also find more parent and student 
information on the Distance Learning Website. 
 
These learning opportunities are extremely important as they will help to provide a gauge 
of student progression. Additionally, this will help to provide valuable information with 
regards to how we prepare curriculum and pacing for the upcoming school year.  
 
Your support in this unprecedented time is important to us. It is our goal to make certain 
that student learning still takes place. We must support one another during this difficult 
time; this is the only way our students will truly be successful. The equation is simple: 
 

SCHOOL + PARENT + CHILD = SUCCESS!!! 

 
If you have a request for a paper copy of the packet, questions, comments, and/or 
concerns, please feel free to contact Dinwiddie High School at (804) 469 - 4280. We will 
do our very best to assist you! Hang in there; we will make it because that is what 
GENERALS do!!! 
 

#OneFamily 

 


